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Starts: Friday 5th September 2025 

Monday – Friday 7:45am until  

8:40am (Junior School) 

8:45am (Infant School) 

Cost:  £10 per week – half-termly payment 

in advance 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Drop off Club will run five mornings a week and is located in 
the junior school hall for both infant and junior school children.  
 
Children can be dropped off at any time from 7:45am and must 
be signed in by a responsible person to the external junior hall 
door, please see T&Cs within registration pack. 
 
Your child does not need to attend every day; however, the 
cost will remain same. 

 
This club will be run by Balksbury Federation staff 

Registration packs are available from either school office. 

Please return your child’s registration form to the admin offices 

on Monday 7th July. 

You will be notified by app message for existing families or 

email for new families on Friday 11th July if your child has been 

successful in securing a place. 

 

The Infant and Junior Car Park gates are open from 7:30am – 8:15am so you are able to 

park and drop off your children. At 8:15am, the gates will shut, and no access can be given 

until 8:30am when the office opens. 

Please DO NOT block the gates if arriving after 8:15am as support staff members 

will be arriving for work. 


